
File No. 09-0546 
 
TO THE COUNCIL OF THE 
CITY OF LOS ANGELES 
 
    Your           INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY AND GENERAL SERVICES COMMITTEE 
 
reports as follows: 
 
INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY AND GENERAL SERVICES COMMITTEE REPORT relative to 
renaming the new Police Administration Building “Parker Center.” 
 
Recommendation for Council action, pursuant to Motion (Parks - Smith - Zine et al.): 
 
NAME the new Police Administration Building “Parker Center” in keeping with the traditional name 
of the City of Los Angeles police headquarters and in order to reduce costs and assure continuity. 
  
Fiscal Impact Statement:  Neither the City Administrative Officer (CAO) nor the Chief Legislative 
Analyst (CLA) has completed a financial analysis of this report. 
 
Community Impact Statement Submitted:  No 
 
SUMMARY 
 
On April 7, 2009 the Information Technology and General Services Committee considered a Motion 
(Parks - Smith - Zine et al.) relative to renaming the new Police Administration Building “Parker 
Center.”  After consideration and having provided an opportunity for public comment, the Committee 
moved to recommend approval of the Motion as detailed in the above recommendation.  This 
matter is now submitted to Council for its consideration. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY AND GENERAL SERVICES COMMITTEE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMBER VOTE 
CARDENAS: YES 
PARKS: YES 
WESSON:  ABSENT 
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